
 

 
 
 

PRESTON CITY COUNCIL 
 

NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF AUDIT AND PUBLIC RIGHT OF INSPECTION 
 

Regulation 16(1) of The Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015, and 
Section 25 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 

 
Notice is hereby given that the audit of the authority’s accounts for the year ended 31 
March 2023 has now been concluded, and the Statement of Accounts has been 
published. 
 
Local government electors for Preston City may inspect and make copies of the 
Statement of Accounts and auditors’ reports between the hours of 9.00am and 4.45pm 
at the Town Hall, Preston, PR1 2RL. Printed copies are available on payment of a 
reasonable sum. 
 
The Statement of Accounts is available via the Council’s website at:  
https://www.preston.gov.uk/statementofaccounts  
 
 
Jackie Wilding 
Chief Financial Officer 
31 January 2024 
 


